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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

REGION IX

100 CALIFORNIA STREET

SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94111
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DEC 12 1974
Warren D. Johnson, Director

Defense Nuclear Agency

Washington, D.C.

Dear Mr. Johnson:

The Environmental Protection Agency has received and
reviewed the draft environmental statement for the following

proposed action, Clean Up, Rehabilitation, Resettlement of
Enewetak Atoll, Marshall Islands.
 

EPA's comments on the draft environmental statement

have been classified as Category ER-2, specifically environmental
reservations pending the resolution of comments noted in the
attachment to this letter. Definitions of the categories
are provided on the enclosure. The classification and the
date of EPA's comments will be published in the Federal
Register in accordance with our responsibility to inform the
public of our views on proposed Federal actions under Section
309 of the Clean Air Act. Our procedure is to categorize
our comments on both the environmental consequences of the
proposed action and the adequacy of the environmental state-

ment.

EPA appreciates the opportunity to comment on this
Graft environmental statement and requests one copy of the

final environmental statement when available.
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